
Winter Swim Lessons 
 
 
 

The Kiel High School Pool will be having an open registration 
session on Saturday, January 10, 2015, from 9:00-10:30 am at 
the pool for the fall swimming lessons.  Kiel Area School 
District Residents may register their children throughout the 
session.  Those from outside the district are asked to wait until 
after 10:00 am that day to register their children.  Payment for 
the lessons will need to be made in order to reserve a spot in the 
lessons.  Phone and email requests will be replied to following 
the registration session, however, payment will still need to be 
made in order to reserve a spot.  Persons may also register for 
the lessons during lap swims or open swims after January 10. 
 
The lessons will start on Saturday, January 17, 2015, and run 
each Saturday through March 7, 2015.  Levels 1 through 6 will 
be offered at 8:00 am and 9:00 am with level 1 and our 
parent/toddler program being offered at 10:00 am.  All level 1 
through 6 classes are 45 minutes and the parent/toddler class is 
30 minutes.  Fees are $25 for students residing in the Kiel Area 
School District and $35 for students from out-of-district.  Again, 
fees will need to be paid in order to reserve a spot in the lessons. 
 
Our staff is committed to helping your child learn to be safe in 
the water and to develop his/her swimming skills.  Please share 
with us any specific health or learning needs in advance so that 
we can effectively instruct your child and ensure they have a fun 
and safe experience.  
 
Any questions may be directed to Scott Weir, Pool Director, via 
email to sweir@kiel.k12.wi.us. 




